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  New traffic pattern at US 60/84 and Curry Road N in 
Curry County   

 
Due to a new traffic pattern at the intersection of US 60/84 and Curry Road N, the New Mexico 
Department of Transportation will install new standard intersection warning signs and temporary message 
boards to alert drivers in the area of the traffic pattern change. 
 
The change is in response to Curry County paving Curry Road N and County Road 11.  Drivers need to 
watch for vehicles turning onto Curry Road N from US 60/84.  The permanent signs will be installed 
within the next week, and temporary message boards will be utilized for approximately 2 weeks to help 
drivers acclimate to the new traffic pattern.     
 
Drivers need to watch for vehicles turning and proceed with caution through this area. 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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